
 

 

 

 

23.04.2025 

Dear Staff and Students, 

The College joins the universal Catholic Church in mourning 

the passing of our beloved Holy Father Pope Francis, who 

departed this life on April 21, 2025, in Rome. 

His life, marked by humility and deep service, was a beacon of 

compassion, courage, and unwavering commitment to justice, 

peace, and the care of creation. May he now rest in the eternal 

peace of the God he served with such faith and love. 

As a mark of respect and in honour of our beloved Holy Father, 

the College will remain closed on the day of his funeral, Saturday, 

26 April 2025. Internal Assessment Tests scheduled for that day 

will be held on Wednesday, 30 April 2025. 

Kind regards,  

 

BR SUNIL BRITTO, 

PRINCIPAL I/C, 

ST EDMUNDS COLLEGE 


